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Determination of Fair Market Value- APN: 059-301-01 

Subject property is 7.00 acre parcel located in the Soldotna area, a portion of the 
Soldotna High School parcel. The purpose of this estimate is for a proposed Community 
Trail Management Agreement (CTMA). 

The estimated full fee value of the 7 acre portion of this property is $116,400. 

Please let me know if any additional information is required. 


